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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

Wednesday 17th July ~ Little Chick’s Graduation at 14:00 

Friday 19th July ~ Non uniform Fun Day £1.00 (Cancer Research and Young Minds) 

Monday 22nd July ~ Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and BBQ (To make this special for the Year 6 pupils we ask that you please arrange childcare for younger 

siblings for this evening) 

Tuesday 23rd July ~ End of Year Awards Assembly from 13:30  

Finish for the summer holidays at 15:30.  

 

We have enjoyed another brilliant week at Carleton Green with our pupils having moved to their new classes.  This is done so that not only can children 

meet their new Teacher and Learning Support Assistant but also to get to know their new classmates.  Change can unsettle some of our children but a lot of 

thought and consideration goes into the arrangements.  These two weeks should help the September start to go more smoothly where learning can literally 

hit the ground running and fly high and soar! 
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We started with a fabulous Sports Day.  Thank you to all those that came to support this annual event.  We loved starting with the Cha Cha plank (although 

my stomach muscles have complained since!)  Steve Cody raised £150.00 for Cancer Care.  The children were great, and all took part in their races and 

events with enthusiasm.  Thank you again, to our PTFA for their support and hard work.  The refreshments were great! 

 

On Tuesday we had confirmation that our year 6 pupils have achieved really well in their SATs of which we are incredibly proud.  Attainment and the 

progress our pupils make at Carleton Green is improving every year which is obviously our aim!  The children and our teachers have worked very hard and 

deserve the accolades that come with such great scores! 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar ~ 82.6% of our pupils achieved the expected standard at least with 43.4% of these achieving the higher level. 

Reading ~ 89% of our pupils achieved the expected standard at least with 26% of these achieving the higher level. 

Writing ~ 85% of our pupils achieved the expected standard at least with 35% of these achieving the higher level. 

Maths ~ 91% of our pupils achieved the expected standard at least with 54.3% of these achieving the higher level. 
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The Got to Dance and Voice and Musician of the Year evenings were once again very special events.  The children that were able to take part in these 

demonstrated such talent and confidence.  Poppy Roberts was this year’s winner for Got to Dance with Marcus Wright earning the top place for Musician of 

the Year.  Our very talented Robyn Newby received first place for the Voice of the Year. 

Well done though to all! 

We have ended our week with children in Year Five presenting to the rest of the school ways they feel they would be a good choice for our next year’s Head 

and Deputy roles.  To aspire and apply for such a position in Primary School is tremendous and I was very pleased to see how many children had considered 

themselves suitable.  Once again, we can only choose one child for each role and we ask that the children are not despondent if not selected. They have 

each done incredibly well to get to this stage as we look for an unblemished time whilst at our school due to wanting true role models for the younger 

pupils.  The presentations will highlight their ability to speak in front of an audience as the role does demand some confidence so that they can meet and 

greet visitors, represent our school at various events through the year as well as host our weekly star of the week assemblies. Parents of those that have 

been chosen will receive a text invitation to attend our end of year assembly on the 23rd July at 13:30. 
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